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Seniority List


After much deliberation with the seniority committee and the company, the union has decided to hold off on any seniority list correction for the upcoming shift bid.  The Company will be utilizing the winter 2012 shift bid seniority list. 

The seniority committee will be meeting in the summer to address any discrepancies. The committee would like to carefully investigate all discrepancies to ensure all proper corrections are made.  


In Solidarity,
Lou Pagrach.
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